State of California « Department of Transportation

Traffic Advisory

Date: September 28, 2021

District: 4 — Oakland

Contact: Chiconda Davis

Email: chiconda.davis@dot.ca.gov
Phone: (510) 715-7906

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

US-101 - CENTRAL SAN RAFAEL (HARBOR BRIDGE CONSTRUCTION)

FULL OFF-RAMP CLOSURES
September 29 — October 1, 2021

MARIN - Caltrans District 4 (Bay Area), will continue
construction work on Stage 2 of the Northbound (NB) US-101
Central San Rafael off-ramp bridge (Harbor Bridge
Replacement Project) in Marin County. Starting Wednesday
night, September 29 through Friday morning, October 1, the
construction team will conduct pre-cast and concrete pour
for the new bridge from 9:00 PM until 2:00 AM, nightly.

Detour (from WB 580)

Additionally, the two-lane configuration is still in place and B
anticipated to be in place until the end of October 2021. This
configuration will provide for one lane to the new temporary
bridge, and one lane to the existing off-ramp.

Project information can be found at the project website:
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/d4-
projects/d4-san-rafael-101-bridge-offramp

PROJECT UPDATE NOTICE: There will be a 55-hour closure on October 22 through 25, 2021.

Full Off-Ramp Closures:

Beginning Wednesday night, September 29 at 9:00 PM to Thursday morning, September 30 at 9:00
AM.

Thursday night, September 30 at 9:00 PM to Friday morning, October 1 at 9:00 AM.

Detours are in place to assist motorists traveling in the area.

For 24/7 traffic updates, please visit 511.org: https://twitter.com/511SFBay
For real-time information, please visit Caltrans QuickMap: hitp://quickmap.dot.ca.gov Or follow
Caltrans on Twitter at https://twitter.com/CaltransD4

#BeWorkZoneAlert
#HH##
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